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Caroline D. Juran, RPh /J (l./-1) �
Executive Director, VirginWo'ard of Pharmacy
Department of Health Professions

December 1, 2020

Report on Outsourcing Facilities Entered into Contract with the Department 

of Corrections 

Pursuant to SB 270, passed during the 2020 General Assembly Session, the Board of Pharmacy is
providing the required report. Please feel free to contact me at (804) 367-4578 or
caroline.juran@dhp.virginia.gov should you have any questions.
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Report on Outsourcing Facilities Entered into Contract with the Department 

of Corrections 

Virginia Board of Pharmacy 

Pursuant to Code of Virginia - § 54.1-3307 (C) 

December 2020 

Subsection C of§ 54.1-3307 of the Code of Virginia specifies that: 

C. The Board shall report annually by December l to the Chairmen of the Senate Committee on

Education and Health and the House Committee on Health, Welfare and Institutions on (i) the
number of outsourcing facilities permitted or registered by the Board that have entered into a
contract with the Department of Corrections for the compounding of drugs necessary to carry out
an execution by lethal injection pursuant to § 53 .1-234 and (ii) the name of any such outsourcing

facilities that received disciplinary action for a violation of law or regulation related to
compounding.

In accordance with the statutory provision, the Board of Pharmacy reports the following 
infom1ation: 

The Department of Corrections indicated to the Board of Pharmacy that it has no contract with an 
outsourcing facility for the compounding of drugs necessary to carry out execution by lethal 

injection. As a result, there is no such outsourcing facility for which to report disciplinary action 
related to compounding. 


